



Oakmeadow CE Primary School Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 0NU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Homes

We are writing again to thank you for your support this term. Both Mrs Hill and I have been so grateful for your support this term.

These are difficult times for a lot of people and we have definitely felt the 'stronger together' vibes since returning. The children have settled so well and have been really keen to apply themselves to their work. We are looking forward to some fun activities in the run up to Christmas even though we can't enjoy the usual events.

We are now looking at a different way to show our and your appreciation for the hard work of the staff this year and I'm asking for your help with this. If you could email in (admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk) with a positive comment about your child's teacher or TA or any member of our staff team, we will put the comments up around the staffroom.

We think this will bring a smile to the staff's faces and really lift their spirits. It could be something where the teacher has gone over and above or simply your gratitude for the work they do, or a smile at the right time...

It might have been someone on the gate that said 'good morning'.

A positive comment goes such a long way. As being kind is central to all we do, this simple act of kindness will be greatly appreciated.

We will ensure we record it to show you on our social media.

Thank you in advance.

Kind Regards

The Oakmeadow Leadership Team

Twitter: @oakmeadow Nursery: @Ladybirdsoak













